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LACAC 2.3/398   4 November 2022  
 
 
 
 
To: Directors of Aviation and/or Civil Aeronautics of the member States of LACAC 
 
Subject: Developing Countries Scholarship Programme 2023 
 
 
 
 Distinguished Sir/Madam, 
 
 As a follow up to my communication LACAC 2.3/336, dated September 9, 2022, on the 
offer of scholarships from the Qatar Civil Aviation Authority for the member States of LACAC in its 
Developing Countries Scholarship Programme 2023, which will be carried out in person, starting in 
2023. The admission criteria are shown as Attachment 1. Likewise, the information regarding the 
course, such as the content of the courses, is found as Attachment 2. 
 
 On this occasion, the course will be taught in English and the Qatar Authority is offering 
LACAC member States a total of two (2) scholarships for the aforementioned program. In the sense of 
the foregoing, if your Administration is interested in nominating its officials, they must complete the 
information requested in the application form (Attachment 3). The form must be completed no later 
than November 30 of this year. 
 
 It is worth mentioning that one scholarship will be awarded per State, and according 
to the number of applicants received, priority will be given to the application of the less benefited 
States in the training programs during the last two years. 
 
 Without further ado for the moment, I take this opportunity to express the assurances 
of my highest consideration and esteem. 
 
 

 
 Jaime Binder  
 Secretary of LACAC 


